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13th January 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
I regret to inform you that before the Christmas break Mrs Wynne, class teacher and SENCO, was 
successful in her application to join the Derbyshire SSSEN service. As a consequence, Mrs Wynne will be 
leaving her position at Heath Fields to take up her new position, supporting children with SEND, across 
Derbyshire. We would like to thank Mrs Wynne for her many years of service to the school and wish her 
well with her new position.  
Mrs Wynne will be leaving at the end of this half term, her last working day being February 16th. We 
have started our recruitment process and will inform you, as soon as possible, about who will be the 
class teacher and SENCO after February half term. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark Whyman 
 

 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
http://www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk/

